
                                       
                                       

 
   

  
 
  

 
Naples, 10th  March 2016 

  

 

Grimaldi Lines strengthens Livorno-Olbia and opens the new Civitavecchia-Olbia line 

Following the success of its activities in the Sardinian market, Grimaldi Lines further extends its 
maritime connections for cargo and passengers to Sardinia by reinforcing the Livorno-Olbia line and 
opening the new Civitavecchia-Olbia route. 

The modern ferry “Cruise Olbia” will replace the “Zeus Palace” and will add even more capacity on the 
daily service Livorno-Olbia thanks its capacity for 1600 passengers and 2400 linear meters of cargo 
intake. The “Zeus Palace” will be then dedicated to the new brand line Civitavecchia-Olbia, offering daily 
departures from both ports all the year round. 

Thanks these new initiatives, Grimaldi Lines offers today a wide network of routes between Sardinia 
and Italy mainland. A part from the lines Civitavecchia-Porto Torres and Barcelona-Porto Torres, 
Grimaldi Lines links Sardinia also with the lines from Genoa, Livorno, Salerno, Palermo and Valencia to 
Cagliari. 

 
 
More information available on http://cargo.grimaldi-lines.com     
 
To get prices write to cargo@grimaldi.napoli.it  
 
Best Regards 
Commercial Direction 
Grimaldi Lines      
 
 
 

 
 


